
 

 
 
 Good evening.   
 
I felt it necessary to communicate that tomorrow there is a rumor of a nationwide Tik Tok challenge for 
students to bring weapons to school.  We are unaware of where this post came from but wanted to 
communicate with parents about the situation as it has circulated among parents, district staff, and 
administration.  As we have for the last two weeks, law enforcement will have a presence on campus 
during the school day, and safety protocols will be in place.   
 
As a reminder, any weapon brought on school property will lead to immediate mandatory expulsion 
from any public school in Michigan.  If you have any questions, please reach out to your building 
principal or me.   
 
Also, our county is primarily out of power.  The school currently has power, and we plan to hold school 
tomorrow as long as we continue to maintain it.  If students need to utilize a shower tomorrow morning, 
we will have our locker rooms open for students starting at 7:30 am.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Daniel O'Connor 
Alcona Community Schools 
Superintendent 
oconnord@alconaschools.net 
 
  

   

 

 
 

         


